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I support SB769 

The cougar population has grown to be too large for the few tags that are actually 

filled each year. It has been proven that using dogs to hunt cougars has kept 

numbers low and kept cougars farther away from homes and livestock, keeping pets, 

livestock and kids safe.  

Not every county has cougar issues and it should be a by county basis, it is unfair for 

bigger cities to make the calls on things like these when the small rural areas are 

struggling with cat issues. PLEASE take this into consideration, as it should be a by 

county basis.  

Again, I SUPPORT 100 percent SB769 


